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14th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been so wonderful to welcome all the children back to school.  They settled in very well last week, 
and although we had a few tears at the door on Monday morning, all are now adjusting to routines and 
daily school life. They really do make us proud.  
 
We were fortunate this morning to welcome Monsignor Anthony who celebrated our first school Mass 
with us.  He reminded the children of looking out for those who are younger and helping them where we 
can.   
 
The children are looking very smart in their uniforms, can I remind all parents that trainers are only 
allowed on PE days and that skirts and trousers are grey.   
 
Our EYFS children started yesterday, I visited them in class yesterday and they were such busy little 
people enjoying the activities on offer.  I know they will thrive and embrace the year ahead with 
happiness.  
 
We have INSPIRE workshops in school next week: on Tuesday 19th September Y1/2 parents are invited to 
join their children from 2pm until 3pm.   
 
On Wednesday 20th September, Y2/3 parents can join the children from 2pm until 3pm. On Thursday 21st 
September Parents can join Y5/6 children from 9am to 10am and Y4/5 parents from 2pm until 3pm.  
Teacher will text to remind you of these sessions.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the sessions next week. EYFS will be arranging some stay and play 
sessions in October for parents. 
 
The weather has changed to being quite wet, please ensure your child has a rain coat with them, as if the 
rain is only light then we will take them outside for fresh air at break times.  
 
Newsletters will continue to be sent out at the start of each week.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs C Faulkner  
Headteacher 
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